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MAY 5 1978

Hewlett-Packard
ATlit: Mr. Richard H. Kolloff

Product Assurance Manager
Route 41
Avondale, Pennsylvania 19311

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letters of August 24, 1977 and April 27, 1978.

We have reviewed the infonaation contained in these letters and have
made appropriate changes to our equipment evaluation catalog sheets.

Sincerely,

Earl G. Wright
Radioisotopes Licensing Branch
Division of Fuel Cycle and

Material Safety
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